
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

June 9, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company) were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on June 9, 2020: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 3rd Revised Sheet No. 130 2nd Revised Sheet No. 130 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 131 2nd Revised Sheet No. 131 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 131.1 Original Sheet No. 131.1 
 Original Sheet No. 131.2 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 132 1st Revised Sheet No. 132 
 

These tariff sheets are being issued June 9, 2020 to become effective on and after July 9, 2020.   
 
The purpose of the proposed tariff revisions are to implement the terms of the Partial Stipulation and 
Agreement approved by the Commission in File No. EE-2019-0382.  In addition, there is one other minor 
cleanup item included on Sheet No. 130 that is associated with tariff tracking number JE-2020-0201 but was 
withheld from that filing to ensure that this filing could be made timely. 
 
The proposed tariffs were discussed with Staff prior to filing.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
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